Kaiser/Woodland Elementary School P.F.O.
2024 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

Any Newport Harbor High School student graduatingin 2024 who
graduated from Kaiser Elementary School and will be attending college
inthe fall is eligible to submit an application. Award recipient(s) will
be recognized at the May 29th NHHS Awards Night to be held at NHHS.
We also hope to honor them at a Kaiser Flag Deck on May 31st.

The winner(s) will be decided at the sole discretion of the Kaiser PFO
and will be based on school and community involvement and
achievements along with an evaluation of the one-page essay. All
information provided must be true and correct. Attendance at Kaiser
will also be verified.

Applicants will be notified of the results by May 13th, 2024.
Questions may be directed to:
Goli Olsen, Scholarship Coordinator at scholarship@kwpfo.org.

Go to kwpfo.org/scholarship to download the application.

Applications must be returned to the Counseling
Office at NHHS by 4:00 pm on Friday, April 26th.

Late applications will not be considered.



https://www.kwpfo.org/scholarship/

Kaiser/Woodland Elementary School P.F.O.
2024 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

Applicant: Email:

Address (with Zip):

Home Phone: Cell Phone:

Years/Grades attended Kaiser/Woodland:

Current GPA: (HS Cumulative 9th-1st Semester 12th)

Activities at Kaiser:




Activities at NHHS:

Community & Volunteer Work/Notable Achievements:




College Plans:

Please attach a one-page essay about a special memory you have of
Kaiser/Woodland Elementary School and how it impacted your life.

Return this application and your essay to the NHHS Counseling Office by Friday,
April 26th. Thank you!



